
From: Thompson, Susan W [mailto:Susan.W.Thompson@wellpoint.com]  
Sent: Saturday, May 18, 2013 11:56 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: FW: RIN 1210-AB20 
 
Hello Dpt of Labor Rep, 
 
I was reading Singletary’s article on “Rules may add 401 K Income Estimates”. It states you are working 
to require employers to add some kind of calculator on their websites to that one could project how 
much money they would have, per month in retirement. 
 
I think this is a wonderful idea and I went into your website to test the Lifetime Income Calculator and 
was pleased to see how simple it worked. The only point I want to make is, I for instance am 67 years old 
and already contribute the max to my 401K Account each year. So when you say you have created your 
calculations, with the consideration that one will continue to contribute another 3% per year, in my 
case, and probably in many others, that is not possible, since we contribute the max allowed. 
 
Great work you are doing. Just wanted to forward my thoughts on that one point. 
 
Thank you, 
Susan Thompson 
 
For planning purposes. I will be on PTO from Friday, June 14th – Friday, June 21st, returning to the office on Monday, 
June 24th.  
 
Susan W. Thompson|Senior Business Marketing Translations Consultant , Enterprise Marketing 
Production Services  |WellPoint Enterprise Marketing Operations  | 805-844-2961 
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